

STATE OF TENNESSEE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES

William R. Snodgrass - Tennessee Tower 312 Rosa L. Parks Avenue, 11th Floor Nashville, Tennessee 37243-1102

April 4, 2023

Mr. Hunter Patton Hethcoat & Davis, Inc. e-copy: hunter.patton@hdengr.com 278 Franklin Road Suite 200 Brentwood, TN 37027

Subject: **Town of Chapel Hill**

County: Marshall

Wastewater Project Number: 22.0730

Job Number:

Project: Town of Chapel Hill Sewer Standard Specification

Dear Mr. Patton:

The Tennessee Department of Environment and Conservation, Division of Water Resources, acknowledges the receipt of your engineering documents on November 29, 2022. On April 3, 2023, we received the additional information we previously requested.

A review of these standard sanitary sewer specifications shows that they are in conformance with our guidelines. Therefore, they have been stamped "APPROVED". This approval will remain in effect until April 4, 2028.

To expedite matters, please reference the assigned wastewater project number 22.073 on any future correspondence. If we may be of any assistance, please feel free to contact Mr. Adnan Bahour, Ph.D. at (615) 532-0638 or by E-mail at Adnan.Bahour@tn.gov.

Sincerely,

Angela Jones, P.E.

Manager, Engineering Services Unit

cc: Water-Based Systems File

Mr. Danny Bingham, Town Administrator, Town of Chapel Hill,

dannybingham@townofchapelhilltn.gov